
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

The City of Crossville is requesting qualification for an attorney to review a contract with Crab 

Orchard Utility District for the sale of water. A letter expressing interest along with qualifications 

may be submitted on or before Monday, March 24, 2025 at 10 a.m. to the City of Crossville’s 

City Clerk’s office and opened publicly at this time. NO ELECTRONIC SUBMISSIONS WILL 

BE ACCEPTED. RFQs must be submitted with “Attn: City Clerk/RFQ” on the front of a sealed 

envelope. The City Council will select a submission at their next meeting.  

The City of Crossville is an EEO/Affirmative Action Employer and does not discriminate on the 

basis of race, age, sex, religion, color, disability, or national origin. 


